
PTA 
Make sure to sign up for our AWESOME PTA. 

Membership is $7.00 and I’d love to see our 

WHOLE class join. You can visit Russom’s 

website to find our PTA page to order your 

spirit shirt and join PTA.  

 

Important Dates 
 

Sept. 2nd: Early Release @ 12:30 

Sept. 7th: Labor Day – No School 

Sept. 11th: Picture Day 

Sept. 21-25th: Fall Break 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

                

                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

        

 

Important News 

Please review our meeting rules I have attached 

to this e-mail. It is very important students 

remember to stay muted when we are in the 

middle of a lesson. The background noise and 

constant interruptions are a distraction to 

everyone’s learning. Also, it is crucial students 

are following my directions. Today we had many 

students marking all over the screen while we 

were trying to complete a new activity which 

was causing other students to become 

frustrated when they could not see the screen 

properly. Please remind your child of the 

importance of following these online learning 

expectations. Thank you!   

 
                 

 
 

 

*Standards Spotlight* 
 

Reading 

RL2: Retells stories 

RL3: Describe characters, settings, and major  

        events in a story, using key details 

RL4: Identifies words that suggest 

feelings/senses 

RL7: Describes story elements using illustrations 

 

Writing 

L1j: Produces complete, simple sentences 

L2a: Capitalizes initial words 

L2b: Uses end punctuation 

 

Math 

NBT1: Students can count to 120 

OA3: Applies properties of operation to  

         add/subtract 

OA7: Understands the meaning of the equal sign 

MD4: Organizes and interprets data on a graph 

 

 

First Grade News 
August 31, 2020 

Progress Report Grades 
If you would like to view your child’s progress report grades you will need go to the Parent 

Portal website. If you need to create an account, you will go to the Paulding County School 

District website and click on the Parent Dashboard. At the top of the screen there is a link 

for directions to create your account. This will be how you view your child’s grades 

throughout the school year. Please let me know if you have any questions.  


